
Baptisms: I was privileged to baptize three more people in the month of November! 
Tamara, Alejandro, and Yanina all made public professions 
of faith by following the Lord in believers baptism. Alejandro 
and Yanina came to our church for the first time in February 
at the invitation of Yanina’s son Iñaki. Iñaki was baptized 
earlier this year. They are currently in discipleship classes 
with Brother Hector Campos. Tamara visited our church 

over a year ago, and then began faithfully attending in July. She gave a 
wonderful testimony of salvation, but needed to be baptized. She is currently 
doing discipleship with my wife Emily. Tamara, her son Franco, and her 
mother Laly all come faithfully now and are growing in grace. 

A Short Visit: For the month of November we have returned to the states for 
a short visit. It has been four years since we left for Argentina, and we needed 
to do some paperwork for our son Ian, and also visit with Emily’s mother. 
Emily’s mother suffers from early onset Alzheimer’s, and she is in the last 
stages of the disease. We haven’t been able to visit because of Covid. Please 
pray for my wife’s family. These are trying times for them, and there are some 
dark days ahead. 

The Future- We will be returning the first week of December and will remain 
in Argentina until February or March of 2024, when we will take a year-long furlough. Until then I will be 
focusing on these goals that I will leave in our prayer points. 

Prayer Points: 

• For a permanent location for our church. 
• For an internship that we have planned for the months of January- 

February 2023 for students. 
• For the continued training of our men for the ministry. 
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Tamara giving her testimony before 
being baptized.




